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25th March 2025 
  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are writing to inform you about the upcoming and exciting schedule of events in 
Ysgol Treffynnon’s annual Year 6 transition/induction programme. 
 
The first event is the Year 6 parents’ meeting which takes place on Thursday 
5th June 2025. The meeting will start at 4.30pm and end at 5.30pm.  It will 
be held in the main hall at Ysgol Maes Y Felin. This evening will provide a perfect 
opportunity to meet key staff at school as well as find out information about the 
transition process, the Glanllyn residential and anything else about starting Ysgol 
Treffynnon in September. The evening also gives you the opportunity to ask any 
questions that you might have about the move from Primary to Secondary school. 
Further information about the evening will be sent out nearer the time. 
 
The second event is the annual residential experience to Glanllyn, Bala 
[http://www.urdd.org/en/glan-llyn]. The Glanllyn residential will take place from 
Wednesday 2nd July 2025 to Friday 4th July 2025. The letter with information 
about the trip and cost of the residential will be sent in the near future and in a separate 
letter. If you would like your child to attend the residential then please follow the 
information within the Glanllyn letter to secure your child’s place on the trip. 
 
The third event are the Year 6 induction/transition days. These days will take 
place in Ysgol Treffynnon on Monday 30th June and Tuesday 1st July 2025 
and are the two days prior to the Glanllyn residential. Again, more information about 
these days will be sent out nearer to the time. 
 
If you have any questions relating to the Year 6 parents’ meeting, the Year 6 
induction/transition days or the visit to Glanllyn, please contact ourselves directly at 
the school using either r.s.chesters@yt.flintshire.sch.uk or 
d.sweet@yt.flintshire.sch.uk email. 
  
Thank you very much for your support as always and we look forward to seeing and 
working with you and your child over the next 5 years. 
 
Your sincerely, 
 

 
Rob Chesters         Dave Sweet 
 

Lead teachers [Care, Support & Guidance] 
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